
 

Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, April 24, 2023 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:30 pm by Chairman Joe King. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Joe King & Mike Sibley 
Secretary, Chief-Examiner: Emily Finsen 
Others present: Chief Langford, Dusti Giroux 
Absent: n/a 
 
     Approval of the March 24, 2023, regular meeting minutes. Motion by Mike to approve the minutes as 
read; second by Joe, motion passed. 
 

No scheduled appearances. 
 
Finsen presented the Commission with a letter of interest for the vacant Civil Service Opening. After 

review and discussion of the letter the Commission agreed to have Dusti Giroux fill the position. Motion 
by Joe, seconded by Mike, motion carried. A letter will be sent to the City Council for approval. 

 
Finsen informed the Civil Service that there were three potential applicants for the vacant position in 

the Police Department. There was review and approval of two of the three applicants. The Oral Board 
and Sergeant’s exam is to be held on Friday, May 5th.  
 

Next Regular Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, May 22, 2023. 
 
As there being no further business, motion by Mike to adjourn the meeting at 5:15 pm, second by 

Joe; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:             ______________________________________ 
    Joe King, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Dusti Giroux 
Submitted by: 
Emily Finsen 


